
We have had a wonderful August 
here at Oxendon, with lots of 
Activities and plenty of 
engagement from our residents. 
We had our first trip to west 
Lodge farm Park, which was a rip 
roaring success! Rid and Janet 
really enjoyed meeting all of the 
animals, and also finding time for 
a nice piece of cake and a cup of 
tea.  
We have seen a spike in interest 
in some of our new board games, 
with lots of residents showing 
great enthusiasm for the new 
connect four game! 
As we can feel summer slowly 
turning into Autumn, there have 
also been a few a trips out and 
about exploring Great Oxendon, 
on the right you can see a picture 
of Chris enjoying some of the 
local views, and this has been 
decided as our photo of the 
month! 



A grand day out at West 
Lodge! Ridd was first in line 
to have a hold of some of 
the super cute Guinea Pigs!  
Meanwhile, Janet made 
friends with some of the 
very hungry 
goats….definitely had 
nothing to do with the food 
that she was offering up to 
them… 
 



When we had finished looking at all 
of the animal, and had enjoyed a 
tour of the farm, we relaxed in the 
café with a cup of tea and a well 
earned slice of cake. 
If any families members would like 
to join us on one of these trips, 
please contact me (Henry) via 
Facebook or contacting the house 
direct.  



Our music sessions are 
always a great laugh, here 

are a couple of the best 
images from this month 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://pamis.org.uk/site/uploads/musicworkshop-image.jpg&imgrefurl=http://pamis.org.uk/news/tag/music/&docid=ccq59hM-9OQu5M&tbnid=-NkcEPkKsrmueM:&vet=10ahUKEwjhirL-zL7kAhUoSxUIHdRzCf0QMwiCASgGMAY..i&w=745&h=439&bih=933&biw=1680&q=music&ved=0ahUKEwjhirL-zL7kAhUoSxUIHdRzCf0QMwiCASgGMAY&iact=mrc&uact=8


The diary for September is fast filling 
up! We have a plethora of trips out 
and about around Market Harborough, 
as well as the usual in house activities!  
As the nights begin to close in you can 
expect to see changes to the activity 
planner, with more emphasis being put 
on cosy activities within the house! 
Residents can still expect all of the old 
favourites though. 
If anyone has any suggestions for trips 
we could on in the local area, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch, as the 
amazing Market Harborough 
Community Bus guys are on hand to 
help. 


